
 

 

 

 

Have you ever been diagnosed with Young/Early 
Onset Parkinson’s Disease? 

 

If YES, please consider volunteering to be a participant 

in a research study conducted by Monash University! 

 

We are seeking participants who are able to read and understand 

English in order to take part in an interview via video conferencing 

such as zoom or skype, by telephone or in person. Alternatively, you 

might wish to participate via an email interview. 

 

We hope to understand the effects of young-onset Parkinson’s 

disease on relationships, identity and outlooks of the future. 

 

✓ Participants will be asked to participate in two interviews 

lasting approximately 60 minutes. 

✓ You will be asked to participate in a photovoice task (see 

explanatory statement) 

✓ Your participation is fully voluntary 

✓ You can nominate a preferable time and location to participate 

in your interview. 

✓ Participants will receive a $30 Coles-Myer or Woolworths gift 

card in recognition of their time for participating in the study 

 

To participate or inquire about the study, please contact: 

- Lewis Johnstone at 0458 771 819 or lewis.johnstone@monash.edu 


